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GENERAL ,coUN SEL 

From: FOIA GROUP FOIA-2018-00087 
To: FOIA 
Subject: RE: New 2017 FOIA Request - FTC / Complaints and Investigations - Fleetcor [FGI# 17-54704] 
Date: Monday, October 23, 2017 6:22:34 PM 

Good morning, under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act, I 
hereby request a copy of the following documents identified to the Federal 
Trade Commission, and the company called “FLEETCOR Technologies, Inc” 
headquartered in Norcross, GA: 

1. Copy of all FTC documents relating to any and all “active” 
investigations into FLEETCOR Technologies, Inc; 

2. Copy of all FTC correspondence to FLEETCOR Technologies, Inc 
during the past 1 year period 

Please ensure that the FTC response to this FOIA request address each 
item #1-2. 

If you have any questions please contact me at foia@foia.com.  I agree to pay 
reasonable foia fees, however, please notify me if these fees exceed $55.00 for 
approval. Thanks, --- Rose Santos, c/o FOIA Group, Inc., P.O. Box 368, 
Depew, New York, 14043 Tel: (716) 608-0800, ext 502. 
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